
 
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 12                                                              Dated   --  19 /1/2018    

TO 

Chairman 
Coal India Limited 
Kolkata. 
 
Sub: Submission of Life Certificate under CPRMSE 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
AIACE wants to bring to your kind notice that as per the Contributory Post Retirement 

Medicare Scheme for Executives (CPRMSE), retired executives have to submit their annual 
claim for reimbursement of Outpatient/Domiciliary treatment in January every year. The Life 
Certificate of executive and spouse, signed by a designated officer is required to be enclosed 
with this application. This involves multiple visits to obtain signature of the officer and puts 
the aged persons to avoidable inconvenience. 

Our  association is  striving to improve relations between the management and its 
employees and also to improve ease of operations. Accordingly, it is suggested that CIL and its 
Subsidiaries can accept Jeevan Pramaan (digital Life Certificate) as is being done by CMPF, 
EPFO and many other organizations. As the retired executives have to submit life certificate to 
CMPF,  they are anyway obtaining Jeevan Pramaan and the same can serve the purpose of 
OPD reimbursement. This will be in tune with the concept of Digital India and save the retired 
executives a lot of trouble. 

 
We request you to consider this proposal and issue necessary instruction. 
 

Regards, 

 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

 

CC:--  

DP/DF/DT/DM , CIL, Kolkata 

CMD/DP/DF/DT, All subsidiary companies of CIL. 


